
Hello Members of the Health and Human Services,

My name is Tiffany Ormonde and I reside in District 31. I am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house bill SB 2274.

It is a discrimination to use vaccine status against a person. Doing so violates HIPPAs rights
and privacy.I believe is a way to bully people into using an experimental vaccine.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

Tiffany Ormonde


